
rom: "Buck, Nigel" <n.buck@imperial.ac.uk> 

Date: 22 October 2014 21:17:04 BST 

To: "Buck, Nigel" <n.buck@imperial.ac.uk> 

Cc: "Buck, Nigel" <n.buck@imperial.ac.uk> 

Subject: Email Received Yesterday 

Dear Colleague, 

I am writing on behalf of Imperial College London as we are aware that you received 

a message yesterday from the email account professorstefangrimm@gmail.com. 

Stefan Grimm was a valued member of the Faculty of Medicine and news of his 

death at the end of September came as a great shock to colleagues. We have been 

in touch with his family over the past month to offer our deepest condolences. 

The statutory authorities are investigating Professor Grimm’s death and we will 

continue to provide all the assistance that we can.  

Any media handling required at Imperial will be led by J-P Jones (john-

paul.jones@imperial.ac.uk / 020 7594 6704). 

Best wishes, 

 

Nigel Buck  

 

Faculty Operating Officer 

Faculty of Medicine 

Imperial College London 

Faculty Building 

South Kensington Campus 

London SW7 2AZ 
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